COMMUNICATION C49
ITEM NO. 5

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

From: Susan Sidiropoulos
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 9:53 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc:
Subject: [External] OPPOSE: application for 2 Twelve storey condos, 1 Six storey condo and row townhouses
Rutherford/Hawkview Blvd.

Dear City of Vaughan team,

| am in opposition to the development application for the high-density residential plan for 3 condos and row
townhouses at Rutherford and Hawkview boulevard on the lot beside No Frills and request that it is NOT
approved. Concerns include but are not limited to the density not fitting with the adjacent areas, increase in
traffic congestion, height does not fit with the adjacent areas.

Susan Sidiropoulos
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